
 
 

September, 2023 
 
Dear praying friends and supporting churches, 
 
We thank the Lord for a busy and productive summer. One of the big highlights of the summer 
was trips to Paraguay and Brazil in which I accompanied Gary Ellison, the director of our mission 
agency where we serve. We were there to preach the Gospel and to lay the groundwork to help 
start extensions of Trinity Baptist Seminary in local churches in three new countries. Six were 
saved during one of our evangelistic services in northern Brazil. Two of those saved were a father 
and son who had recently immigrated from Cuba. 
 
Another highlight this summer was the graduation of Trinity Baptist seminary on our campus with 
13 receiving a diploma. About half received a Bible certificate, many of whom plan to continue 
studying with us. One of the graduates is being ordained in a local church later this month. About 
15 others received diplomas in extensions in two churches in Mexico City last month. Classes have 
now resumed at Trinity Baptist seminary with 30+ enrolled for the Fall semester. 
 
Thank you for your prayers and support. The effectual fervent prayer of a righteous man availeth 
much. James 5:16 
 

For Souls, 
Calvin & Jennifer George 

 

 
Prayer before Bible class. September 5, 2023 

 
 


